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Edition December - 2024

Innovation and stability: your review of 2024

with an outlook for 2025

An important concern this year was to offer you a stable price

structure despite rising costs. We will continue along this path in the

coming year so that we can continue to offer you reliable products at

fair conditions.

At the same time, 2024 was a year of progress. A large number of

our F1 and F3 series drive controllers, which we presented to you in

the March issue of our info sheet, have been UL, PROFINET and STO

certified and have already proven their worth in practice. With these

certified solutions, we can guarantee you the highest safety and

connectivity standards. In addition, our development team has

implemented numerous new software functionalities, such as the

innovative ‘Event at value’ function, to make your applications even

more efficient and standardise processes.

Our participation in the SPS trade fair in Nuremberg in mid-

November offered numerous personal encounters, stimulating

discussions and exciting new contacts. The three valuable days at

the trade fair showed us once again how much interest there is in

our controllers and control solutions. The direct dialogue with you,

our customers and partners, has motivated and inspired us. We are

already looking forward to welcoming you again in person at the

trade fair next year!

Dear readers,

Another year is drawing to a close. The year 2024

was characterised by a challenging economic

situation that presented many of us in the

industry with new tasks.

Despite adverse circumstances, we can look back

on a successful year that was characterised by

innovation, stability and a clear focus on your

needs as our customers and partners.
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Looking ahead, 2025 will be a year full of exciting innovations. We

are working flat out on a new generation of products that will bring

pioneering technologies to your applications. We are also planning to

expand our product portfolio in the field of top hat rail mounting in

order to offer you even more flexible and powerful solutions.

At the end of the year, we would like to thank you for your trust,

loyalty and excellent cooperation. We have achieved a great deal

together and look forward to shaping the coming year with you.

We wish you and your families a peaceful Christmas season, relaxing

holidays and a successful start to 2025!

Kind regards

Mike Rothe
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